23/7/12
Dear Loosely Woven,

The bleak winter days and our dwindling numbers had left us all with a
sense of depression until we heard you were coming to entertain us.
We all look forward to your visits with a great sense of expectation
and we are never disappointed. We are always surprised and
delighted with the variety that you manage to include in your concert.
With such a versatile cast you are able to present items from a variety
of different instruments and songs both old and new.

We thank Fiona for reading Dulcie’s story so ably to us.

It was a delightful and enlivening evening and we felt our spirits
soaring as we heard the finale.

Thank you Wayne and Loosely Woven and we are already counting
down the days till you come again.

From your friends at Seaside
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